
March 27, 2000

Mr. Klaus-Peter Wittig
Deputy Director
Inter-Office Information Services Department
World Intellectual Property Organization
34, chemin des Colombettes
1211 Geneva 20
SWITZERLAND

Re: WIPO SCIT Circular 2484

Dear Mr. Wittig:

This letter is in response to SCIT C. 2484 inviting representation to the PDI Task Force.
Edmond Rishell will be the USPTO’s representative.  His e-mail address is
ed.rishell@uspto.gov.

Sincerely,

Cheryl E. Kazenske
Intellectual Property Program Manager
Office of Legislative and
  International Affairs


